
Sayyid Al-Hakeem holds everyone responsible for Road of Development success,
to provide suitable atmosphere

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the head of Fatah Alliance, Mr.

Hadi Al-Amiry on 26/6/2023, and discussed the files of supporting the government and empowering

it to provide services in accordance with its program and Iraq’s regional and international

status. His Eminence reiterated lauding the measure of approving a three-year budget. H.E. also

affirmed the importance of synergizing efforts and energies to provide services as it’s the

shortest way to restore the citizen’s trust in its political system.

His Eminence called to invest in the available opportunities to transition Iraq to sustainable

stability. holding everyone responsible to support strategic projects such as the Road to

Development project and providing the perfect atmosphere for its success.


